
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
 

Public notice is hereby given that the City of Homer will hold a public hearing by the Homer 
Planning Commission on Wednesday, August 5., 2020 at 6:30 p.m. via a virtual meeting, on the 
following matter: 
 
A REQUEST FOR CONDITIONAL USE PERMIT (CUP) 20-11 TO BUILD THREE SINGLE FAMILY 
DWELLINGS AT 4936 CLOVER LANE, LOT 10-B COOPER SUBDIVISION NO. 2, NE ¼ NW ¼ SEC. 
15, T. 6 S., R. 13W., S.M., HM 0830035. A CUP IS REQUIRED ACCORDING TO HCC 
21.12.030(M) MORE THAN ONE BUILDING CONTAINING A PERMITTED PRINCIPAL USE ON A 
LOT. 

 
Anyone wishing to view the complete proposal or present testimony on this matter may do so 
by visiting the meeting page on the City’s online calendar at https://www.cityofhomer-
ak.gov/calendar.  This webpage has all of the information for how to view and participate in the 
virtual meeting, including how to call-in for verbal testimony.  
 
If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the Planning and 
Zoning Office at 235-3106 or the Clerk’s Office at 235-3130. 
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